
Specializes in Academic

About

Berghahn Books specializes in academic
publishing by focusing on social sciences
and humanities disciplines. They provide a
comprehensive range of scholarly works,
journals, and publications tailored for
libraries, researchers, practitioners, and
students, maintaining a reputation for
quality and excellence in academic
publishing.

Berghahn Books, founded in 1994, is an
esteemed independent scholarly press
specializing in social sciences and
humanities publications for libraries,
researchers, and students. Renowned for
quality, it holds a strong transatlantic
presence with close ties to continental
Europe.

Berghahn Books covers key subjects and
categories such as anthropology, history,
cultural studies, film and media studies,
sociology, politics, environmental studies,
and gender studies. Their publications
include scholarly works, journals, and books
that contribute to academic discourse in
social sciences and humanities.
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